
Limitations to Materials  Brought On-site  

 

Due to changing national and local regulations regarding 

waste, the increasing costs to the society of waste disposal and 

the need to ensure the health and safety of members, the 

following regulations were agreed unanimously at the July 

Committee Meeting: 

 

1. Members are not allowed to bring tyres and recycled 

tyre material on to the site to use for any purpose. 

 

2. Before bringing any glass or windows onto the site 

permission must be obtained from the committee. 

 

3. Any member proposing to bring a substantial amount 

of material on to the site must obtain the permission of an 

officer of the committee.  

 

4. A member may be required to remove any materials 

which do not comply with these regulations or which pose 

a health and safety risk. 

 

The regulations will be enforced from today and placed before 

members for confirmation at the next AGM. 

If you are in any doubt about anything you wish to bring on site or 

have delivered, please contact me or any member of the 

committee. 

 

Anton Baker 

 

Secretary 


